IN THE UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
FOR THE DISTRICT OF PUERTO RICO
José V. Toledo Post Office & Courthouse Federal Building
300 Recinto Sur St, Suite 109
San Juan, Puerto Rico 00901

Notice to Bar and Public

Please be advised that today, April 22, 2005, the US Bankruptcy Court will close
at 3:30 PM.

You may use the drop box at the entrance of the building for the filing of
documents.

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, this 22" day of April, 2005.

\/IVIIN VI LIV WVUUJUI L

05-14



	Page 1

